
 

 
 

CHANGE CONTROL NOTICE 
 

 

  

Date: 02 May 2022 
 
RE:   BioScience Laboratories, LLC Name Change 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
This letter is to inform customers and vendors of the following changes to our organization: 
 
BIOSCIENCE LABORATORIES, LLC CHANGES ITS NAME TO NELSON LABORATORIES BOZEMAN, LLC – 
NO OTHER CHANGES TO THE ORGANIZATION HAVE BEEN MADE  
 
Nelson Labs and a leading global provider of mission-critical sterilization and lab-testing and 
advisory services for the healthcare industry, announced that it has changed the name of BioScience 
Laboratories, LLC a Bozeman Montana-based outsourced provider of laboratory testing for 
manufacturers of consumer, healthcare, and pharmaceutical products.  BioScience Laboratories’ 
new name will now be Nelson Laboratories Bozeman, LLC.  This represents one more step of their 
integration into the Nelson Labs Family. 
 
Even though the BioScience Laboratories name has changed, they will continue to use the same Tax 
ID number—click here for a new W-9 form showing the name change.  Please make sure your 
purchasing or vendor management group is aware of this name change. 
 
 Accreditations and certifications for the laboratory remain unchanged. There are no additional 
changes to the systems, processes, or tests at Nelson Labs as a result. 
 
We look forward to continuing to provide you the best in laboratory services and to deliver on our 
mission of Safeguarding Global Health®. 
            
 

 
Matthew D. Cushing  
Vice-President, Global Quality & Science 
Nelson Labs, LLC 

https://www.nelsonlabs.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/04/Form-W-9-for-Nelson-Laboratories-Bozeman.pdf

